
 

 

 

 

 

 

March 12, 1998 

 

 

 

Ms. Carol Keeley 

Chief, Historical and Executive Review Unit 

Federal Bureau of Investigation 

10th Street and Pennsylvania Avenue, N.W. 

Washington, D.C.  20535 

 

Re: Additional Information Request No. FBI-54 (Personnel Files of William Temple Forsyth and 

Vinicio Henry Nasca) 

                            

Dear Carol: 

 

The ARRB staff requests access to the Headquarters personnel files of the following FBI employees 

for the years 1963-1964: 

 

(a) William Temple Forsyth, and  

 

(b) Vinicio Henry Nasca. 

 

These two individuals are referenced in the FBI’s JFK assassination investigation file, 62-109060, 

serial 1396, that Laura Denk discussed with you and then faxed to you previously. 

 

As always, thank you for your cooperation. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

T. Jeremy Gunn 

Executive Director 


